
Dear Master Lian Tzi, 

The Britannia Outreach program wants to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your 
extremely generous financial donation in gift cards. Your contribution will help feed our 
students and their families this holiday season. 

Not only will this help alleviate the immediate hunger they face, but also help foster a 
sense of hope and dignity, allowing these families to thrive despite challenging 
circumstances. 

Thank you again for your thoughtful and impactful contribution. We are truly grateful. 

All my best, 

Sadie James Youth and Family Support Worker Vancouver School District: Outreach 
Alternative Program, Britannia 

 


